O

“."" THE QUEENS JEWISH CENTER

S

hosts an evening of

WINTER FAMILY LEARNING
FOR

YESHIVA HAR TORAH FAMILIES

THE FOREST HILLS JEWISH COMMUNITY IS WELCOME

Motzei Shabbat, February 1, 2020
7:00—8:30 PM

Pizza, snacks & drinks will be served.

FEATURING
Feel free to bring materials to learn

with your children.

Activities & materials will also be provided.

Cost: $5.00 per child attending
RSVP required by Thursday, January 30

Click to RSVP
www.MyQJC.org/event/Family-Learning-RMenchel-Feb2020

RABBI GARY MENCHEL

For info, contact Adam Rudich —

Head of SChOOI/ Rosh HaYeshiva adamrudich@gmail.com
Yeshiva Har Torah




